[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear [Insert the Representatives Name],
In July, the House Budget Committee passed a budget resolution which calls for $4.4 trillion in cuts to mandatory spending over the next decade, including at least $203 billion in domestic spending cuts in this resolution using a fast-track process called reconciliation. Specifically, the resolution instructs the Agriculture Committee to cut at least $10 billion over ten years. Reports are the cuts will likely be directed to SNAP, with an additional $150 billion in suggested cuts from dramatic downsizing and restructuring of the program – which will greatly harm the people we serve.
I strongly urge you to oppose the House budget resolution that could have a House floor vote in September. The resolution passed by the House Budget Committee will force cuts of at least $203 billion to mandatory programs that help some of the most vulnerable in our community. This includes more than $10 billion in cuts to SNAP (CalFresh in California) which will make it harder for families, seniors and indivduals in our area to make ends meet. We urge you to oppose any final budget or spending plan that makes cuts to vital nutrition assistance programs.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.
Sincerely,
[Insert Name]
[Insert Address and/or Contact Information]

